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At the January 24, 2022 Work-Study Meeting of the White Bear Lake Area School Board, the 
following items were presented and discussed: 
 
1. Attendance Boundary Update. Tim Wald, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and 

Operations, reviewed the recommendation for revised attendance boundaries and 
implementation with the School Board. The recommendation is the result of a design process 
that included stakeholder committees and public feedback phases. Facilitators Dennis 
Cheesebrow and Ray Queener from Teamworks International were in attendance to 
participate in the discussion. 
 
See the presentation here. 

 
2. FY22 Revised Budget, FY23 Projected Budget. Andi Johnson, Director of Finance and Tim 

Wald, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations, presented a revised fiscal year 
2021-22 budget. Additionally, a projected budget for fiscal year 2022-23 was presented. The 
projected budget is used for planning purposes until the preliminary 2022-2023 budget is 
prepared and approved by the Board in June, 2022. 
 
See the presentation here. 

 
 
Find Board packets and audio/video files of White Bear Lake Area School Board meetings here. 

https://www.isd624.org/fs/resource-manager/view/fbbdb653-8d35-4966-82d7-866090a26f2e
https://www.isd624.org/fs/resource-manager/view/1d722b1e-0170-4fb9-90d9-a9c885f6361b
https://www.isd624.org/about/school-board/meeting-materials



